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 Margaret Harvey OBJ2015/4553/P 13/09/2015  18:38:52 I am not opposed to the development of the site but I do wish to object to the plans as they pertain to 

Camden Mews where I live.

1) I feel 5 town houses is an over-development issue. 

2) I object to these houses having basements

3) I am concerned that the residents of these new houses will look out directly to the Sheltered Housing 

opposite on the Mews

4) I am very concerned about how the spoilage will be removed and whether the developers intend to 

run spoilage down the Mews and how building materials will be delivered

5)The Mews cannot be blocked as it is a busy right of way for residents, rubbish and re-cycling 

collections and for emergency vehicles

6) Parking is at a premium. If the new residents get parking permits there will be very little available 

parking as residents in Camden Road already park in the Mews.
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